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Please Vote NO on HB 2995. This is just another way to waste tax payer money. 

According to Snopes only between 1.4 - 7.4% of Americans owned slaves in 1860, 

the peak of the slavery era. Most Americans today have no connection to those slave 

owners, and many like myself had ancestors that immigrated to the US after the Civil 

War. Plus, how do you factor into the equation that nearly 4,000 slave owners were 

black?  


